
 Dear Senator Rarick, 
 

I am an alumni of the University of Minnesota track and cross country teams. I care 
deeply about the future of track and field at the U because I truly believe that the Track 
and Field program gives opportunities to and produces outstanding athletes and people. 
  
The hearing on Feb 15 is tentative and I want to make sure that it happens. Please 
know that I am carefully watching and want to see positive movement toward sports 
reintroduced.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Zetta Mason (she/her/hers) 
Fulbright Student Researcher 
Tirana, Albania 2021-2022 
 


